
We want your input!  
 
The City of Alexandria is launching a 
project to improve safety and access 
near William Ramsay Elementary 
School. 
 
The project map shows proposed 
improvements in this area. This includes 
recommendations that were made 
through the Safe Routes to Schools 
Program. 
 
In addition, the City recently reduced 
the speed limit on North Beauregard 
Street to improve safety. The posted 
speed limit was reduced from 35 to 25 
miles per hour, and the school zone 
speed limit was reduced from 25 to 15 
miles per hour.  
 
Project design is expected to begin this 
fiscal year. Staff will continue to 
engage with the community 
throughout the project to gather 
feedback. 
 
Please email any comments you may 
have on the proposed improvements to 
Alex Carroll, Project Manager, by 
December 9.  
 
Alex Carroll (she/her) 
Complete Streets Program Manager 
Department of Transportation &  
Environmental Services 
Alexandria.Carroll@AlexandriaVA.gov 

 

Project Webpage:  
alexandriava.gov/go/4107 

https://www.alexandriava.gov/CompleteStreets 

WILLIAM RAMSAY ELEMENTARY 
SAFE ROUTES TO SCHOOL PROJECT 

a)  Explore signal Ɵming improvements  
b)  Slow vehicle turns to improve pedestrian safety  

a)  Enhance exisƟng crosswalk at recreaƟon center 
entrance  

a)  Provide ADA access 
b)  Improve pedestrian crossing  

a)  Provide ADA access 
b)  Improve pedestrian crossing  

a)  Explore short‐term sidewalk improvements  
Note: major improvements may require grant funding  

Map Key 

Project Map: Poten al Improvements 


